08S-574 (2-22)

y' pennsylvania

@ DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

August 31, 2023

Re: Cancellation Notice
IFB Number [6100059299] - Service Bed Uplifts

Attention all Vendors:

This letter is to inform you that the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania,
Department of Transportation (PennDOT) is cancelling the subject procurement in
accordance with Section 521 of the Procurement Code, 62 Pa. C.S. § 521. PennDOT
reserves the right to re-solicit the work.

If you have any questions, please contact me at jcatalano@pa.gov or 717-
787-3959

Joseph Catalano, Purchasing Supervisor
PennDOT
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